
  OPAK Newsletter from 
our Masters of Maths! 

 
World Maths Day! 

 
For World Maths Day, every class took 
part in an escape room! Each class was 
“locked” in their classroom, and had one 
hour to solve maths-based problems to 
escape! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each class’s maths problems were unique, 
and were designed to test children’s 
problem solving ability and resilience, as 
well as their maths knowledge! 
 
 
 
 

 

 
Number Day 

 
Our Number Day was marked with some 
amazing outfits - each child dressed up as 

a number, and we raised money for the 
NSPCC through donations! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Numeracy Day 
 

As part of Numeracy Day, OPAK became 
world record breakers! We took part in the 

biggest rolling livestream in history, 
practising our 5 times tables along the way 

with Times Table Rockstars! 



 Did you know? 
 

To raise the profile of maths in the school, 
the Masters of Maths have been 
researching about their classes. They have 
created “Did you know?” displays that tell 
us something mathematical about their 
class, and pose a question. Look out for 
them by your classroom door! 
 

 

Mathletes of the 
Week! 

 
Well done to everyone who has won the 
Mathlete of the Week award this year - 
this is celebrated every Friday in our 
assembly, and is always read out by our 
Masters of Maths! 
 

World Multiplication 
Tables Day 

 
For World Multiplication Tables Day, the 
entire school took part in a number of 
times tables challenges, all led by our 
Masters of Maths! The main event was a 
whole school TT Rockstars battle of the 
bands, which was won by Year 6! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Times Table 
Rockstars! 

 
Throughout the year, every year group has 
dedicated themselves to learning their 
times tables and improving their speed! A 
huge driving force has been Times Table 
Rockstars – an amazing, interactive 
website where we can battle our friends, 
take part in whole school competitions and 
even challenge our teachers! Well done to 
our Year 4 class, who have been leading 
the way with their TT Rockstars club all 
year! 

 
 


